
     

 
UCR Health and School of Medicine Appointments 
 

July 15, 2019 
 
Dear Campus Community, 
 
I am pleased to announce that Dr. Don Larsen has been appointed Chief Executive 
Officer (CEO) of UCR Health, following approval by the UC Board of Regents.   
 
Dr. Larsen comes to us from Providence Saint John’s Health Center in Santa Monica, 
where he served as Chief Medical Officer of the Health Center and as Executive Director 
of the John Wayne Cancer Institute.  He received his MD from Chicago Medical School, 
Rosalind Franklin University of Medicine and Science, and completed his residency 
training in Diagnostic Radiology at LA County USC Medical Center.  He holds an MBA 
from the USC Marshall School of Business, and an MHA from the USC Price School of 
Public Policy. 
 
In addition, Dr. Deborah Deas, the Mark and Pamela Rubin Dean of the UCR School of 
Medicine, has been concurrently appointed Vice Chancellor for Health Sciences. This 
dual title better aligns our structure with the rest of the UC system. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Kim A. Wilcox 
Chancellor 
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